
Accepting Applications until Friday, July 19, 2024 at 5:00pm

Help us plan for the future. We are now seeking committee members. 

The City of McMinnville is currently seeking applicants for two committees regarding
long-range planning efforts that will be underway soon. 

Housing Production Strategy - Project Advisory Committee
 

Project:  This project will develop a Housing Production Strategy for City Council to consider. The Housing
Production Strategy is required by state law and is a tool box of city programs and policies to help
incentivize and support the development of housing needed in our community. If you like planning, want to
support our housing needs in our community, and like brainstorming, this would be a great match for you.
No prior experience is necessary to be considered for this committee.  
 

Timeline:  This project will kick off in July 2024, and will last approximately 12 months, with a meeting every
month for about two hours.

Urban Renewal Advisory Committee
 

Appointed by the City Council, this seven member board is responsible for reviewing, advising, and making
recommendations to the McMinnville Urban Renewal Board on matters pertaining to the adopted
"McMinnville Urban Renewal Plan." Also serving on this committee are three non-voting, ex-officio members
representing the McMinnville Downtown Association, McMinnville Water and Light, and McMinnville City
Council. This member must be a business owner or property owner within the Urban Renewal District.
 

Timeline:  The committee meets on an "as needed" basis, generally once a month. The committee
member chosen will be serving a three-year term that ends December of 2027.

The applications can be found at https://www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov/bc
 

Once competed, the application can be sent to planning@mcminnvilleoregon.gov, or mailed to or dropped off at
the Community Development Center, 231 NE Fifth Street, McMinnville, OR 97128


